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APA Family Support Services 
 

BOARD MEETING 

NOTICE OF CANCELED 
MEETING 

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the APA Family Support Services’ 
public board meeting originally scheduled for July 9th, 2024, has been 
canceled. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
Please be advised that the meeting has been rescheduled to take place 
on August 18th, 2024. We appreciate your understanding and 
flexibility, and we look forward to your participation at the rescheduled 
meeting.  

 

Time 
1:00PM – 2:00PM 

 

Location 
518 Grant Ave, San Francisco CA 94108 

 
RSVP: (415) 617-0061 or info@apafss.org 

 
The above meetings are open to the public. 

 
 

For anyone who wishes to attend, please RSVP at least three 
(3) days prior to each of the above meeting dates. 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Wilson Tan
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: Ginny Wu
Subject: Notice of APA July 9th meeting cancellation
Date: Friday, August 9, 2024 5:47:30 PM
Attachments: Sunshine Ordinance Cancellation Notice-2024.pdf

 

Hello,

I have attached a notice concerning the cancellation of our July 9th meeting and rescheduling
of said meeting to August 18th.

Best regards,
Wilson Tan
Administrative Assistant
415-361-7157 | wilson.tan@apafss.org

36 Years Of Strengthening Family Connections!

Please note that the contents and attachments of this email are confidential. If you received this email by mistake, please
notify the sender, promptly follow with its deletion, and do not disclose or make copies of this email, including its
attachments.

Face masks are recommended in all indoor facilities to protect our staff and community.

Please contact us for available scheduling of programs and services, whether in person or virtual.
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